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Week 4 - w/c 
20th November 

2017 

 

Homework Books and Reading Books need to be 
handed in every Monday. 

 

If handed in late, your child may have to wait until 
the following week to have new homework set. 

 
Weekly Spelling Test 

 

Now that children have had the opportunity to learn 
the first set of High Frequency words in Phonics 
sessions we will now practice spelling some every 

week. 
 

This week’s spelling are: 

a 
as 
at 
an 
as 
it 

 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

• Wednesday 6th December (AM) - there will be an open morning that 
focuses on writing. All parents are welcome to attend. 

• Thursday 14th December (3.30pm) – Christmas Fair 
• Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper Day 
• Tuesday 19th December (9.00am) – Christmas Nativity 
• Wednesday 20th December (2.00pm) – Christmas Nativity 
• Thursday 21st December – Christmas Party 
• Friday 22nd December – Break up for half term 

A letter will be sent out with regards to the Christmas Nativity 

 

This week we are learning about: 
 

People Who Help Us 
 

 
In literacy we will be writing about firemen and 

how they help us. 
 

 We will be continuing to learn Letters & Sounds. 
 

In Maths we will be learning about addition. 
 
 

Please remember that PE is on a  
 

Wednesday.  
 

The children will need to bring their PE 
kits for their PE sessions with the  

‘Xcite Sports’ team. 
 
 


